
 
 

A path to employment for high school seniors. 
 

How to Apply: 

 

1. Submit an application and waivers by Friday, September 8th, 2017 to Carly 

Gilligan at cgilligan@resourcevt.org or mail or deliver them to our office: 266 

Pine St. Burlington, VT 05401. (Applications received by the end of the 2016-

2017 school year will be given priority!) 

 

2. Have your school complete a Memorandum of Understanding to be 

turned in alongside your application. This ensures the school can pay the 

program’s tuition.  

 

3. Complete an interview. (ReSOURCE will contact you for scheduling). 

 

4. Come prepared to the interview to discuss: 

 Why you’re interested in Career Path 

 Why you think you’ll be ready for full-time work upon completion of the 

program 

 Your career goals 

 Your schedule and availability 

 

5. Start the program the week of Monday, September 18th. ReSOURCE will be in 

touch to finalize your placement, funding, schedule, and start date. 


